
APPENDIX FFF.1:
FINAL REMINDER EMAIL—ENGLISH

[SUBJECT HEADER]: WIC Nutrition Education Study 

Dear Study Participant,

Thank you for taking part in the WIC Nutrition Education Study (NEST). 

Our records show that we have not yet received your completed survey. In a few days, you 

will receive another copy of the survey by mail, in case you misplaced the first copy. 

Please fill out the survey and return it in the envelope provided within the next 

week. As a thank you, we will mail you a $15 gift card when we receive your completed 

survey.

Thank you for your continued participation in this important study. We really need your 

answers for the study to be a success. Please email me at USDA-wic-nest@rti.org or call me 

toll-free at 1-866-XXX-XXXX if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

[CONTACT NAME]

RTI International

FFF.1-1

OMB Control Number: 0584-XXXX
Expiration date: XX/XX/XXXX

mailto:USDA-wic-nest@rti.org

